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           9th September 2020 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Life in school continues to be very positive and it is such a delight to have all the children back in school. As 
I have said previously there is an infectious buzz within the building and genuine enjoyment from all the 
school family at being reunited back together. 
 
As we return to a new ‘normal’ we are beginning to re-ignite our usual school practices. Next week you will 
be receiving information and resources for our Autumn A homework. Please look out for homework books 
and links to homework on our webpage from Monday 14th September. 
 
Unfortunately, this year we are unable to hold our ‘Meet the teacher’ sessions in person. Each teacher has 
prepared a detailed PowerPoint, which will be shared on 7th September via email, outlining all the 
necessary information for that class. PowerPoints will also be uploaded to the class pages on our website 
so that they can be used for future reference. 
I am aware that you may have some further questions and we ask that this year this could be done via our 
padlet page where a specific column has been created.  If your questions are of a confidential nature 
please feel free to email either admin or myself. 
 
Finally, week beginning 21st September we will be sharing with you our Home Learning Procedure and 
individual Google Classroom logins for the children. This procedure will become immediately operational 
should we need to switch to remote learning at any point during the academic year. 
 
Finally, thank you once again for all your continued support and kind words as we navigate our way through 
the ‘new educational norm.’ 
 
 
Many thanks for your continued support 
 

 
 
 
 

N M  Badger 
Principal 
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